
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF THE PRELIMINARY  
2017/2018 BUDGET 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of 
the Fig Garden Fire Protection District has adopted 
the preliminary budget for the 2017/2018 fiscal year, 
estimating and determining the amount of money 
required for the purpose of the District for such year.   
 
Said preliminary budget is available for inspection by 
interested taxpayers of the District at the Fig Garden 
Fire Protection District office, 911 H Street, Fresno, 
California, during the hours of 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., 
Monday through Friday, each week. 
 
Notice is further given that on September 19, 2017, at 
5:30 p.m., at the Fig Garden Fire Station No. 20, 4537 
N. Wishon Avenue, Fresno, California, the regular 
meeting place of the District Board, said Board will 
meet in a public meeting for the purpose of fixing the 
2017/2018 final budget. Any taxpayer may appear at 
said meeting and be heard regarding the increase, 
decrease, or omission of any items of the budget or 
inclusion of any items. 
 
Dated: June 30, 2017 
 
  

 /s/Kerri L. Donis., CFO, EFO, MSOL 
 

                                Fire Chief 
                                Fig Garden Fire Protection District 
 


